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Good morning Amber,

I received some feedback from a constituent of mine about potentially making the intersection
of Madison and 13th St. a controlled intersection.  Can we put this on the agenda for
September, and also pull the traffic reports for this intersection.
Thank You.

Respectfully,

Brett Vanderkin
Alderman District 1
City of Manitowoc
900 Quay Street
Manitowoc, WI 54220
bvanderkin@manitowoc.org
(920) 838-5395

Sent from my iPad

On Aug 31, 2021, at 3:09 PM, Amber Noworatzky
<anoworatzky@manitowoc.org> wrote:

﻿
Hello,
 

If anyone has any items for the September 13th Public Safety agenda, please have them

to me by noon, Wednesday, September 8th.
 
Thank you,
 
Amber Noworatzky  |  police Administrative Assistant
 

City of Manitowoc  |  Manitowoc police department
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items are covered by the Electronic Communications Privacy Act 18 U.S.C. §§ 2510-
2521. It is solely for the use of the intended recipient(s) or an employee or agent
responsible for delivering this message. Unauthorized interception, review, use or
disclosure is prohibited. If you are not a named recipient, please contact the sender
immediately and do not disclose the contents to another, use it for any purpose, store
or copy the information in any medium. Please destroy all copies of the
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